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Memo
To: Vehicles for Hire

From: Airport Administration

Date: 11/19/2012

Re: Contract Vehicle Pick-Up Payment

Starting November 12th, we will no longer be accepting cash as payment for taxi tolls
at our facility. This is our final step in becoming cash-free in regards to the Taxi
Administration. We will be transitioning from cash to the use of a credit card
machine, continuing the rate of $1.00 per pick-up.

We understand that not everybody has access to debit or credit cards. If you do not
own a personal debit or credit card, you may purchase a pre-paid card. We are
accepting all major credit cards (Visa, MasterCard, Discover and American Express).


